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Subject: Register Opposition to the Rezoning in College Heights

From: Nikki Chan    
Sent: Saturday, June 20, 2020 4:40 PM 
To: mayorandcouncil <mayorandcouncil@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: Register Opposition to the Rezoning in College Heights 
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Hi there, 

I would like to register to oppose  the potential rezoning of a property in College Heights what would enable the sale of cannabis near College Heights Secondary 
School. There are a few cannabis stores in town already. We don’t need another one.  

Thanks, 
Nikki Phun 

Redacted




